
Topic of the Month: Safe Summer

Infection Control

Proper hand hygiene isn’t just for healthcare settings.
It’s essential for keeping you and your loved ones safe
during your summer cookouts and activities. Proper
hand hygiene protects against germs, whether you are
at the beach, hiking or having a picnic.

Happy 4th of July

Free CEUs Opportunity

https://www.cdc.gov/infectioncontrol/projectfirstline
/healthcare/training.html

July 2024 Newsletter Events in Healthcare

Our PFL-Chicago Team is available to answer your IPC
questions, schedule onsite trainings (earn CEU credits),

direct you to free CDC educational materials, and more! If
you see our facilitators at your facility, say hi!

Scan the QR code on our logo to go to our HAN page to
learn more. Or contact us directly at 

projectfirstline@cityofchicago.org

Happy Fourth of July from PFL!
The best way to stay safe and
have fun is by keeping your
hands clean. Make sure to wash
your hands with soap for at
least 20 seconds.

Implementing proper infection control measures such
as cleaning and disinfecting, we become everyday
heroes in the fight of spreading germs. Check out the
link below for project firstline microlearns.

IDPH can help you continue
your healthcare education
journey. Attend FREE virtual
trainings on over 15 Infection
Prevention and Control (IPC)
topics AND earn CEU/CECs for
each training you attend!!! Go
to bit.ly/4auWMfx for
information

https://www.chicagohan.org/hai/pfl
mailto:projectfirstline@cityofchicago.org
https://bit.ly/4auWMfx

